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#exceptionaleveryday 

The Government have announced the plan that 
all schools will reopen from Monday 8th March 

 

We believe that if this plan is going to work 
can we please add: 
 Camelot will reopen as before the Lockdown, starting 

with masks requested for parents/carers dropping off 
and picking up children.* All staff will wear masks around 
the school and when not in their year group bubbles 

 All children to return in school uniform—carrying a PE 
kit and bag on Mondays and which will stay in school for 
the week and to be returned on Fridays.*                     
(Please can we encourage an online order/supermarket trip now to buy plain 
coloured items to compliment other items and to be ready for March 8th) 

 The times of the school day will return to provide longer gaps at 
the end of the day when children from different year groups are 
picked up. Times will be confirmed in next week’s newsletter. 

 
*  Please note plans are included in our risk assessment and if there are any queries to these 
plans please raise these with Mr Robinson as he seeks to manage the school at this uncertain 
time. The current plan is to operate on this basis until the end of March 2021 and then we will 
review such arrangements. 

Camelot ‘Laptops for our Pupils’ Policy going forward 
The enormous task of managing laptops for all our children really starts for us on 

March 8th. The aim is to ensure every child in our school is provided with a laptop to 
have at home for the duration of their time at Camelot—a permanent loan. To be 

able to achieve this aim, we ask that every child brings back their school laptop from 
Monday 8th March and hands this to their class teacher. The school will then ensure 
all the appropriate licences and anti virus software are installed and then after Easter, 

the plan is to send a laptop home that will stay at home for weekdays, weekends, 
holidays and hopefully not, but if ever there is a Lockdown again…. please no! 



Our Website is being updated  
A great place to access information 

on the school, including these 

newsletters as well as published 

school policy and procedures  

Your feedback on the school’s 
website is appreciated  

www.camelotprimaryschool.co.uk 

 
A school like no other 

 #likenoother 
Another exciting/exceptional offer from Camelot School…                           

the only school in Lambeth and Southwark                                                     
planning to offer this free provision to its children and families… 

 

CHAMPS* to return for the Easter 2021..                
Lockdown restrictions permitting… so that’s…. hopefully we can offer 100 
children the daily chance for free holiday activities and free breakfast and 

lunch during the Easter holidays. Details on which children to follow. 
(with plans for CHAMPS Summer 2021 already in place) 

* CHAMPS is Camelot’s Holiday And Marvellous Provision at School (cheesy, we know!)  
 
Possibly also we will link with Millwall Community Trust and run the Lions and Knights 
Free Football provision at this time and which includes free supper for attending children. 
 

A school like no other.. and one that is now full to new pupils in Year 5 and 6 but with   
limited places for new children in other year groups. As announced recently, only children 
attending Camelot School are invited to benefit from free Easter and Summer holiday   
provision as well as free laptops for all children. (It is estimated that free holiday provision 
saves a family up to £500 per child based on a typical £25 per day charged by others). 



Camelot Children are Exceptional.. Everyday!  
 

Young Knights – Lockdown 2021 Week Seven 
 

What is a Knight?—the school’s exceptional pupils who we ‘knight’ in 
recognition of their hard work and example in class. 

 

Week Seven Knights 
 

Nursery Classes —Georgette and Harlem 
Reception Classes—Esther, Laurentiu, Eliana and Nathania  

Year 1 Classes—Anaiah, Julius, Rabia and Star 
Year 2 Classes— Hanifu, Nikola, Niara and Bradley 

Year 3 Classes—Chelsea, Donte, Gibril, Joy 
Year 4 Classes—Fatima, Daniel, Firdaus and Haleema 

Year 5 Classes—Lamara, Joshua, Abraham and Sabrina 
Year 6 Classes—Alfie, Malachi, Aminata and Iman 

Exceptional Well Done to our Week Seven Knights  
Please note a child can be knighted every week if their work is most noteworthy. Multiple knighting likely. 

 

After this lockdown  we aim to fulfil the following offer to you all: 
“A laptop for every child who is at Camelot School for the           
duration of their school life with us… a permanent loan!” 

 
This offer will be possible following our IT department uploading anti virus software 
packages that can be set to automatically renew year on year. This will prevent costs 
being associated with children keeping the laptop at home for the duration of their 
school life at Camelot. Wow! what an offer! The school will remain owners of the 
laptops and their use will still be managed by us in terms of safer internet use.  
  

This Camelot Offer is open to any child in our school or if you have family 
friends or children of neighbours not currently receiving this from their   

current school then they could join us and pick up this offer* 
 
* Not only would they receive an exceptional online provision but they will be invited to free 

holiday club provision (planned for Easter and Summer 2021), receive additional food              
deliveries if interested and now a school laptop for every child as a permanent loan to them as 
well as be offered an exceptional education everyday. Invite them to contact the School Office 

who can arrange an admissions transfer pack to be sent out.  

Another exceptional Camelot offer! 
#exceptionaleveryday #likenoother 



Exceptional thanks to School Food Matters 
From your No.1 School in London  

(Yes, Camelot School is the No.1 Primary School in London for distributing 
free additional, amazing quality food parcels to our families.) 

#No.1inLondonfeelsgood! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parents/carers of children 
in Year 6 hear on Monday 

about their child’s                       
secondary school allocation 

for September 2021           
onwards. If you know one 

of these families do let 
them know you are            

thinking of you at this time.   

Our  

This week’s 150 food parcels 

will be delivered on Thursday 

4th March. Please note the 

change of day.  

Our van driven by Mr 

Robinson’s best 

friends,  volunteering 

their time to help.  

Mr Imran and Mr Marcel have now 

delivered over 100 parcels them-

selves and we know their visits are a 

highlight of many families weeks at 

If your family would like a food 
parcel this week please text Mr 

Robinson on 07944 720606 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every Camelot    

pupil will be sent 

an electronic book 

token or given a 

paper token to buy 

their own free 

book at this time.  

#gottalovereading! 

As a World Day Book gift to our children, we have bought every child a 
special book which will be given to them or delivered to them next 

Thursday 4th March where possible. The book is recommended to them 
to read and to keep or pass on to a friend or sibling afterwards.  


